[image: image1.jpg]Q

ABERDEEN

CITY COUNCIL

£






	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Dear 

Re:- TUPE Transfer 
I write with regard to the above and note that at present you have a deduction from your salary in place each month in respect of a repayment of a ‘hardship loan’ .
I have to inform you that on your transfer to (Transferee) on (date) it will not be possible to continue to repay your ‘hardship loan’ through a monthly deduction from your salary.

Instead, the Council will set up a separate repayment arrangement with you in respect of the remainder of your loan to be paid back. (name) will contact you directly in the near future to inform you of the details of the repayment arrangement. 

The purpose of this letter therefore is to inform you of the above and to advise you to await contact from (name).

I hope that the above is clear to you. However, if you have any questions on the content of this letter please contact (name), (title) on (telephone number).

Yours sincerely

GORDON MCINTOSH

CORPORATE DIRECTOR


